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Friday 13th November

MICKLETON WIN THE CHIPPING CAMPDEN RUGBY TOURNAMENT

We are delighted to announce that our Year 5 & 6 rugby team were victorious this week at the Chipping Campden Family Tag Rugby Tournament. Our team played five superb games, coming second in their group to progress to the semi-final. The final was a nerve racking experience as our opponents had beaten us in the first game. However, with determination and skill we went into extra time and came out worthy winners. Congratulations to the team of – 

              Matthew Webb[image: image3.jpg]JEMARS

AC),

w2

Ty Q
NG com™

S

e®

T




Ella Davis

Toby Coldicott

Sam Drew

James Barnett

Georgia Clark-Groves

Ellie Roling

Harriet Nevin

Jonathan Pletts

Colette Trippick

CHILDREN IN NEED DAY – FRIDAY 20TH NOVEMBER

As I am sure you know, next Friday, the 20th, is Children in Need day. Although we are not actively seeking sponsorship we do feel that it would be nice for the children to dress up and join in the day. For next Friday only! Mickleton School will become ‘Pudsey’s Zoo’. All children may come to school dressed as an animal – it is also rumoured that staff are dressing up. We will not be asking for any money although we will be running a cake sale after school. If you wish to donate any cakes or biscuits then please bring them into school on Friday morning. Thank you very much for your support. We look forward to seeing the range of animals arriving at school next Friday – let’s hope it stops raining or we will also be looking for an ark.
FRIENDS OF SCHOOL CHRISTMAS RAFFLE

The Friends of School raffle will take place after the Nativity on Thursday 10th December. Please look out for raffle prizes, my cake is in the planning stage – I need to build up to it! Thank you.

Sally Geary

Headteacher




